
 

Section 341 Meetings of Creditors 

The U.S. Trustee has informed the Court that effective immediately, it will not be 

holding any in-person Chapter 7, 12, and 13 Section 341 meetings scheduled 

through April 10, 2020.  The U.S. Trustee may hold Section 341 meetings during 

this period through telephonic or other alternative means not requiring personal 

appearance by debtors.  In that event, appropriate notice will be provided to parties 

in accordance with bankruptcy law and rules for any telephonic meetings 

scheduled during this period.  Only meetings that are specially noticed as being 

held telephonically will go forward.  All other meetings are continued to a later 

date to be determined. 

 

Any questions regarding Section 341 Meetings should be directed to the 

appropriate U.S. Trustee’s Office (Baltimore (410) 962-4300; Greenbelt (301) 344-

6216).      

 

  


